
John Weidenfeller replied Mon, 12 Aug 2019 at 3:41PM 

to: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

cc: julieparker@thurstonpud.org 

 

Hi Tabatha, 

  

Thank you for providing the email below and for the opportunity to respond to it. I have attached 

a response. I have copied Ms. Julie Parker on this email since she was mentioned in Mr. Saturn’s 

complaint. Don’t hesitate to contact me if you need anything else. 

  

Respectfully, 

  

John 

  

John Weidenfeller 

General Manager 

Public Utility District No. 1 of Thurston County 

1230 Ruddell Road SE 

Lacey, WA 98503-5748 

(360) 763-5838 

Toll Free: (866) 357-8783F 
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